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By OGC-CELA at 2:15 pm, May 06, 202

J

From: Roger Knight

To: Christal Dennis

Subject: Re: Notification Letter MUR 7975 (Thom Tillis Committee & Collin McMichael)
Date: Friday, May 6, 2022 10:42:35 AM

Ms. Dennis

On behalf of Senator Tillis I request an extension to file a response until May 31. This was
filed during the primary election campaign in North Carolina and it is not possible to prepare a
response in a fifteen day window. Can you please grant the extension to May 31, 2022?
Thank you.

Roger W. Knight

On Apr 13, 2022, at 1:23 PM, Christal Dennis <CDennis@fec.gov> wrote:

<NOTIF LTR MUR 7975 (Thom Tillis Committee).pdf>

Roger W. Knight
Roger W. Knight, P.A.
8510 Six Forks Road
Suite 102

Raleigh, NC 27615
(919) 518-8040

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS,
we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (or in any
attachment) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1)
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication (or
in any attachment).

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL: This electronic message and any attachments are
confidential property of the sender. The information is intended only for the use of the person
to whom it was addressed. Any other interception, copying, accessing, or disclosure of this
message is prohibited. The sender takes no responsibility for any unauthorized reliance on this
message. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and
purge the message you received. Do not forward this message without permission.[ppab_v1.0]
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